Steven SeEe

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 8:32 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill H7849

Hello,

My name is Jason Romblad, | am an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. | am writing
tonight to voice my opposition to bill H7849 as | do not agree with expanding the use of
drop boxes. | believe mail ballots and drop boxes should be used sparingly and in extreme
circumstances, therefore, | ask that you reject this bill. Thank You.

Jason Romblad



